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April 3, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 3043:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which requires transportation network company
or other employer to conduct or have other person conduct criminal records check to determine
whether individual that transportation network company or other employer intends to engage as
participating driver has committed certain criminal violations.
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